From: Arthur Karell

To: COSD, Redistrictin

Subject: [External] UNFAIR redistricting map
Date: Thursday, November 11, 2021 4:30:27 PM
Hello,

My family and I are residents of southern Carlsbad, and it is egregious to see the current map
being reported as the most "favorable" map by the Redistricting Commission. As a working
resident and veteran, along with a volunteer member of our HOA board, I think I've given my
fair share to support our country and community, and to see traditional communities of interest
torn apart by the current map is disheartening to say the least.

Please consider and support the maps outlined at this

website: https://www.sdcountyredistrictingmap.org/supervisors

Thank you,

Arthur Karell
Carlsbad
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